
Re-opening of Caistor Hall Hotel
Saturday 18th July

                                              
We are very happy to announce the re-opening of the Palm Court restaurant at Caistor Hall Hotel

and look forward to welcoming you to our spacious restaurant and gardens!  

We can comfortably accommodate you whilst adhering to all social distancing and government guidelines 
giving you the time to relax and enjoy all that Caistor Hall has to offer. 

 
Come and enjoy our Taste of Summer food platters,

Sunday roasts or just pop in and enjoy something from our all-day bar menu. 

Taste of Summer Sharing Boards 
Check out our beautifully prepared Butcher’s Feast, Seafood Assiette or Gardener’s sharing boards 

and accompaniment of side dishes. The ultimate way to fully experience the best of what Caistor Hall has to offer!
Please pre-book 24 hours in advance and pre- order from our Taste of Summer menu.

 
Bar menu  

Available every Saturday we are offering some classic comfort food dishes. 
No need to pre-order please just book your table and order on the day. 

 
Sunday Roast 

Full of flavour and made with love, we are offering a selection of locally sourced meats and seasonal vegetables. 
Indulge in two or three courses from our starter, main and dessert menu options. 

Served every Sunday. Booking is essential. 
  

We are initially opening every Saturday and Sundays from 18th July 2020 
with a view to expanding our opening hours in the near future. 

Follow us on social media for updates! 

Weather not looking good on the day? 
To appease the unpredictable British weather our boutique restaurant 

and Palm Court dining area has more than enough space to safely seat all guests. 

 We look forward to welcoming you so please come and visit us in our newly refurbished hotel and gardens.

To Book Call 01508 494998                                                               Email enquires@caistorhall.com


